
Partners 4 Africa Mission Update
Last week food and Bibles were distributed to 
the children of the public Primary school through 
funds recently donated by South Green. 



Bibles were distributed to 
all students in this public 

primary school. 

Over 500 students were fed by 
our sisters at Amazon church 

of Christ. The meals were 
cooked over open fires.



Students are 
hearing a Bible 
lesson from 
Amazon Christian 
High School 
Principal. Dorian 
says, because of the 
meals provided by 
South Green, they 
are able to share the 
Living Bread.  


